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Sheppard Mullin has been recognized as a leader in law firm diversity and inclusion in the ground-breaking
Inclusion Blueprint Survey, a joint initiative between ChIPs, a nonprofit organization focused on advancing and
connecting women in technology, law, and policy, and Diversity Lab. The new survey measures gender diversity
in law firm leadership as well as the work experiences of women at the practice group level, with a particular
focus on IP. Sheppard Mullin and Brooks Kushman PC scored the highest overall points on the survey, earning
ChIPs Top Honor Roll Awards.

Click here to read ChIPs’ press release.


